
From:  

Carl Hoogesteger  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Please no expansion of the freeway in the Rose Quarter. I used to live in Portland and know the 
neighborhood well, tearing down the housing and businesses for asphalt is a bad idea. Freeway 
widening won't reduce traffic jams or improve traffic flow (induced demand). As an Oregon taxpayer 
please spend our tax dollars on public transit, equity, improving walking/biking, something else – Thank 
you  
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